
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Neal Collinscollins.neal@gmail.com
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/28/2015 2:23:54 PM
Subject: Re: Fundraiser

We will begin working on this and follow up with you ASAP. KV

On Jul 28, 2015, at 12:37 PM, Neal Collins <collins.neal@gmail.com> wrote:

Katherine and Haley,

There's no doubt I'm going to have a challenger this Spring. I'm starting to plan a much needed 
fundraiser. What are the chances Gov. Haley will attend one in Easley in September or October? 
It could be a Friday before a Clemson home game so that it's on the way for her (or another 
convenient day that's not Sun or Wed). I'm willing to send out a mailer to my district of both of us 
that y'all can approve. I think with promotion I can get at least 200 to an event. I've had a few 
larger donors wanting to help, especially after the flag vote, so I may be able to organize a 
private dinner before a larger event.

Before I start organizing, I'd like to know if it's a possibility. I'd like to do one before Halloween 
because wrestling will start and I'll be in a different state each weekend.

Hope you're well,
Neal
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